
 

‘Living with Young People’ 
 

                
 

The teenage years bring a new stage in your child’s development and  
many changes for the whole family…. 

 

2 free engaging and informative workshops for parents  
of teens aged 12 to 18 years 

 
Learn and chat with other parents in a relaxed, positive atmosphere. 

Resources and refreshments provided 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

  ‘Living with Young People’ Part 1:     
 

 About young people 
 Adolescent development 
 What parents can do 

   And part 2:  
 

 What about conflict? 
 A positive approach to guiding behaviour 
 Examples and scenarios  

 

Where:  Kapunda High School 
West Terrace, Kapunda 
 

When:  Part 1: Thursday 31 October, 6:00pm – 8:30pm  
Part 2: Thursday 7 November, 6:00pm – 8:30pm 
 

To book:  Contact Lee-Anne Cummins on 8566 2203 or  
 LeeAnne.Cummins452@schools.sa.edu.au  
 

Everyone is welcome 
* Please arrive 5 minutes early to register * 

Delivered by the Department of Human Service’s Parenting and Family Support Team 


